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DRISCOLL SCHOOL WEEKLY UPDATE

This Week’s Progress

(January 10-14)

Shear Core C concrete was
poured, 60% complete

There were 27 truck trips of
exported material.

Continued wall forms, rebar and
sleeves along the Washington St
side and along column line C4.
Regular rebar and concrete

inspections are occurring as needed,

by the 3™ party inspection agency
and with the Building Department.
Temporary lighting at covered
walkways was completed.
Monitoring for vibration, water/soil
quality and movement continues.

Anticipating Next Week

(January 17-21)

Rebar, formwork and concrete at Stair
Core C will continue, it is currently
just above the second floor level.
Perimeter concrete walls are being
poured; you will begin to see the top
of the basement level walls this
week.

Trucking of material offsite is
expected to taper off as the majority
of excavation has been completed.
We do not anticipate any work on
Saturday January 22nd.

To view the Project Website: https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2353




